Welcome to 1ST GRADE

Welcome to lst grade! I am Mrs. Caven and I am so excited to be your teacher this year. My family and I love living in Boulder City. I have two sons, Conor who is 6 years old and Camren who is 4 years old. We have four pups, Maverick, Nala, Nova, and Charlie who we love. We enjoy camping and riding bikes in our free time. I look forward to meeting you and to having an amazing year!

While the school will provide basic school supply needs our class also will benefit from additional supplies. Instead of the basic school supply list I am asking for a <u>donation of \$40</u> for the school year. This will be used for class supplies, activities, parties, etc.

If you would prefer to donate supplies here is a list of supplies we frequently run out of:

- Glue sticks
- Tissues
- Sandwich ziplocs
- Dry erase markers (black only)
- Crayola washable markers
- SNACKS

Mrs. Caven

JOIN OUR CLASSDOJO:

